
Mike Shaw 
 

The developmental pressures in the Edmonds area are tremendous and constant. Given that the
Unocal lower yard is a prime candidate for these pressures, are there any reassurances that WSDOT
can give the environmental community of Edmonds? It is hoped that the Unocal property will, at
completion of cleanup, augment the Edmonds Marsh and become a vitally important factor in
chinook salmon habitat restoration. Furthermore, can this transfer of WSDOT property be achieved
in a fiscally responsible manner that does not cause the citizens of Edmonds more tax burden?


